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     Our school encourages each child to grow into a happy, confident individual, thriving in 

a supportive community where each is inspired to learn and discover through a 
kaleidoscope of opportunities, with space to imagine and to create. 

 
 

Saturday 8th June - Waterbeach School Choir Performance at the Waterbeach Feast 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
We are delighted that our choir have been asked to sing a few songs at The Waterbeach Feast again 
this year. The Feast is on Saturday 8th June. I hope that many of the children in choir will want to 
take part and that you will be able to come and support them on the day. 
The choir will be performing at 4.40pm on the stage on the Gault (the small green) 
Please bring your child to meet me at the Gault at 4.20pm wearing their school choir t-shirt. I will 
give these out in the last rehearsal on Wednesday 5th June. Please wash after use and return to the 
school office in a labelled bag. 
We will set up at 4.30pm ready to perform at 4.40pm. The performance will be finished by 5pm. 
As there are only a very few choir sessions before the event it is important your child attends all 
rehearsals leading up to the event. Choir starts next Wednesday 24th April. 
 
 
Please reply to the front office by Wednesday 25th stating whether your child will or will not be 
singing at the Feast.  
 
I look forward to seeing many of you there! 
 
Warm Regards 
 
Sarah Page 
(Music teacher/coordinator) 
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My child will/will not be singing at the Feast on Saturday 8th June 
 
 

 


